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Week Ending 01-29-23 

INCIDENTS: 

01-23-23 
 
At 0425hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0124 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 0641hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0125 for a disabled vehicle on 
Tanager St & Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1046hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0126 for a parking problem at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1945hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0127 for a report of theft from a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
01-24-23 
 
At 1511hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0128 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1645hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0129 for a report of an assault at a 
residence on S Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 1815hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0130 for a report of theft from a 
residence on S Crawford St. 
 
At 1900hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0131 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S Washington St. 
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At 1930hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0132 to double check the security 
of a business on N Washington St. 
 
At 2310hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0133 for a suspicious person at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
01-25-23 
 
At 0005hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0134 for a suspicious person at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 0446hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0135 for a criminal damaging 
report at a residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 1146hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0136 for a report of theft at a 
residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 1207hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0137 to check the welfare of a 
resident on E Jones St. 
 
At 1700hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0138 for a report of theft from a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1800hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0139 for a report of damage to a 
lawn at a residence on Marchand St. 
 
At 2130hrs this department responded to call 23MPD140 for a 911 hang up call from a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 
01-26-23 
 
At 1135hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0141 for an open burn at a 
residence on Sill St.  
 
At 1435hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0142 for a vehicle lockout at a 
business on S. Washington St.  
 
At 1453hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0143 for a suspicious person at a 
business on Trail Dr.  
 
At 2209hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0144 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on S Washington St. 
 
 
 
 



01-27-23 
 
At 0232hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0145 for an alarm at a closed 
business on Glen Dr. 
 
At 1204hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0146 for a report of theft at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1454hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0148 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 1502hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0149 for a report of a vehicle 
driving reckless on E Jackson St. 
 
At 1632hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0150 for a report of theft at a 
business on N Washington St.  
 
At 1650hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0151 for a report of theft at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 2022hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0152 for an alarm at a closed 
business at Glen Dr. 
 
At 2027hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0153 for a report of a person with 
a gun at a residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 2245hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0154 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on W Jackson St. 
 
At 2344hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0155 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
01-28-23 
 
At 0150hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0156 for a report of a suspicious 
person a residence on E Jackson St. 
 
At 0943hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0157 for an obstructed roadway on 
N Clay St & Clinton St. 
 
At 1020hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0158 for a disabled vehicle at a 
business on E Jackson St. 
 
At 1010hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0159 for a vehicle lockout at a 
business on W Jackson St. 
 



At 1457hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0160 for a message delivery to a 
residence on S Crawford St. 
 
At 1521hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0161 for a report of theft at a 
residence on S Washington St.  
 
01-29-23 
 
At 0819hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0162 for a disabled vehicle on S. 
Clay St. 
 
At 1611hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0163 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St.  
 
 
Accidents: 
 
01-27-23 
 
At 1232hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0147 for a two vehicle non-injury 
crash report at a business on S Washington St. 


